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Freshman Parent Information Night will be held on Monday, November 5 at 7pm in the Performing Arts Center (PAC).  
Freshman parent night is a general information session.  Topics to be covered include graduation requirements, transcripts, use of Naviance (student information system), scheduling, and post high school planning.

This information session is only for Freshman parents. 
